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Wagman Heavy Civil, Inc. Awarded Contract for Replacement of Three Bridges over MD 295 

(York, Pa.)  Wagman Heavy Civil, Inc. announces they have been awarded the contract for the replacement of three 

bridges over MD 295 in Baltimore City, Md.  

 

The $35 million project, awarded by the City of Baltimore, includes the replacement of the Maisel Street Pedestrian 

Bridge, Annapolis Road Bridge and Waterview Avenue Bridge.  Work also includes corridor-wide guide sign replacement 

and Annapolis Road resurfacing.  

 

Greg Andricos, president and COO of Wagman Heavy Civil, Inc. comments, “Wagman is excited to work with the City of 

Baltimore to bring these improvements to the greater Baltimore community. Our goal is to deliver the project safely and 

minimize traffic and pedestrian impacts in the work zone during construction.”  

 

Construction on the project is slated to begin in January 2019 and is scheduled to be complete in 2023.  

Wagman is a multi-faceted construction firm with major operations in heavy civil, general construction, and geotechnical 

construction services.  Founded in 1902, Wagman is a fourth generation, family-owned company with offices in 

Pennsylvania and Virginia.  As a heavy civil contractor, Wagman is a nationally recognized leader within the industry. 

Wagman’s core competencies include: design-build, infrastructure, marine construction, modified concrete, grooving 

and grinding, and geotechnical construction services.  

For more information about Wagman, please visit www.wagman.com. 
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